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PARISH    NOTICES       

11th   SUNDAY  of   ORDINARY  TIME 

READINGS  next  SUNDAY:  1st  Reading   ..   Book  of Job                           3:1.8-11

                   2nd Reading   ..   2nd Lr St.Paul to Corinthians 5:14-17

                                                Gospel           ..   Mark                                       4:35-41

                               

SUNDAY MASSES :Vigil Mass; 6.00pm (Sat); 9am & 11am  (Children’s Liturgy 9am Mass) 
 

WEEKDAYS :    Mon      Mass        5pm    

    Tues       Mass         9.30am   

           Wed      Mass                9.30am & 2.30pm at Mercy Fernhill         

            Thurs     Mass        9.30pm   

                                  Fri         Communion Service  9.30am  (at Mercy Fernhill)  
     

 RECONCILIATION  :  First Sat of the month at 5pm and other times by appointment 

Parish  Priest : 

Fr  Frank  O’Loughlin 

THE GLORIA 
The Gloria, also known as the “greater doxology”, is an inheritance from the treasury 
of early Christian hymns modelled upon the psalms and canticles of the Bible.  First 
found in Greek and Syrian sources, this song of praise was used as an Easter hymn 
of dawn and gradually found a place at the conclusion of morning prayer in the east.  
It entered the west by way of Gaul and by the beginning of the sixth century was  
already incorporated into the Roman Mass, although only when the bishop presided 
on Sundays and feasts of the martyrs.  The hymn was used by priests only at the 
Easter Vigil. By the eleventh century it was sung at all Masses on Sundays and     
festive occasions. 



RENEWING YOUR FAITH: 
 

Would anyone like to be part of the    
Catechumenate Group over this next 
year as a way of renewing their faith. 
We have one person already who 
would like to do that.   
And of course anyone who would like 
to become a Christian/Catholic, the 
group is there for them. 

FORMATION IN FAITH for 

mothers continues this Tuesday June 
19th at 7.30pm in the Church 
 

SPIRITUALITY IN THE PUB  
and the PLENARY COUNCIL : 
There will be a talk by Fr Noel Connolly, 
a Columban Father and a member of the         
Facilitation Team for the Plenary Council, 
at the Sandringham Hotel on Wednesday 
June 27th at 7.30pm.   
The topic will be the Plenary Council.   
Venue: Sandringham Hotel (separate 
           Adjacent room for SIP meeting) 

More details on foyer Notice Board 
 

 

LEADERSHIP GROUP: 

The new Leadership Group is made up 
of Adrian Power, Erin Macdonald (both 
ex officio) Megan McCartney & Kristin 
Allen (continuing members), Peter 
Connell, Sarah Lachal and Mark   
Shannon, plus Fr Frank. 

PLENARY COUNCIL: 

There are sheets available in the foyer 
this morning explaining the beginning 
of planning for the Plenary Council 
here in Melbourne and there are web-
sites given where further information 
can be gained. 

ST VINCENT De PAUL 

WINTER APPEAL: 

The Annual Winter appeal for our St 
Vincent De Paul Society will be held 
next weekend June 23 & 24. 

There will be a leaving collection after 
each Mass. 



SACRED  HEART  PARISH  DINNER 
 

As it is every year, we had a wonderful evening of celebration.   
Thank you to the organizers, helpers and great singing, along with Fr Frank’s jokes 
…...always clever and funny !  

 

TIMOR LESTE RAFFLE RESULTS 
 

A huge “thank you” to everyone who so generously supported our raffle for Timor 
Leste again this year.  We raised an amazing $6,915 which is an all-time record.  
All the parish tickets were sold and school families and staff made a substantial      
contribution too.  We are grateful to all of you. 
 

The raffle was drawn at the parish dinner on 8 June, with most of the winners in      
attendance to accept their prizes. The lucky winners were: 
 

1st Mystery Flight - D McNamara (ticket 2291) 
2nd Night at the Langham - Jason and Tania Sams (ticket 3554) 
3rd Patchwork Quilt - Pauline Moloney (ticket 2556) 
4th Myer Gift Card $500 - Peter and Jo O’Callaghan (ticket 4147) 
 

The raffle would not be possible without the generosity of our donors, some of whom 
have been involved for many years.  Our heartfelt thanks to all of you. 
The money raised will be used for salaries of volunteer teachers in Remexio and for 
scholarships to tertiary institutions for local students who want to gain qualifications in 
teaching, nursing or a trade. 

A  BIG  THANK  YOU 
 

Carol Muller, Dean of Catholic 
Students has written to thank     
everyone for recently donating 
eyeglasses to Nungalinya     
College NT. 
 

 ‘The students are delighted to 
have access to the glasses 
which enables them to see 
both the whiteboard and their 
bookwork ever more clearly 
when they come to study from 
their Communities.’ 
 

Our thanks to Barbara Gravina 
for collecting and sending the 
donated glasses. 

REFUGEE WEEK 
Refugee Week is Australia’s peak annual 
activity to inform the public about refu-
gees and celebrate positive contributions 
made by refugees in Australian society. 
Today more than ever, we need a global 
movement to demand the safety and 
rights of refugees are protected. This 
year, Refugee Week will run from   
Sunday 17  June to Saturday 23 

June with the theme #WithRefugees. 
World Refuge Day is Wednesday 20 
June.  For details of community events 
go to www.refugeeweek.org.au 

http://www.refugeeweek.org.au


COLLECTION   COUNTERS  : 

 

THIS WEEK:  Team 1 :   D  Keary,  P  McAleer,  T  McKenna,  W  Tench,  M Webb  

NEXT WEEK: Team 2:    W   &   C  Commins, L   Roskam,  F Meade 
 

CHURCH   PREPARATION   TEAMS  :  

17/6  D  Weddell  &   M  Fiddes           Flowers         L Cobal 

24/6        K  Hardeman  &  T  Fraser              Flowers          M Margin 

 

    We respectfully acknowledge the Australian Aboriginal peoples and         

especially the Boonerwrung people of the Kulin Nation,  who are the         

traditional owners and custodians of the Sandringham area. 

THE  SICK :     April Clark,  Antonio Carpenteri,  Kate Greenwood,  Summer Hall,   

Nancy  Camera,  John Pool,  Chris Willson,  Diana Gillon,  Patrick Harford,         

Fr Tom Doyle, Fr Ken Peterson  

RECENTLY DECEASED :  Bill Bunting,  Bernice Donnellan 

ANNIVERSARIES  :   Anne Derrick, David James Armstrong,  Joseph O’Kelly 

 EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS : Additional  Volun-

teers  needed  at  all  Masses  
 

17/6  6pm       V  Langdon,  S  Bartl 

          9am       T  Duggan,  M  Noonan,  I  Marshall 

               11am        M  Murtagh,  T  McKenna  
 

24/6          6pm       M  Burgess,  F  Meade 

                  9am      G  Ryan,  C  Battista,  K  Charon 

                11am      C  Hill,  C  O’Reilly,  C  Le  Grand 
               

 

LECTORS  &  COMMENTATORS  : 
 

17/6      6pm          H  Poulus  &  K  Allen         9am        C  Lynch  &  S  Butterly 

                                           11am         J  Lamb  &  M  Mutimer  
 

24/6  6pm         C  Dunn,  G  Glackin            9am       J  Smith  &  G  Beven 

                                           11am        S  Valente  &  M  Shannon  
 


